
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/25/2015 11:35:48 AM
Subject: RE: Memo

Let’s get their approval.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 11:19 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: Memo
 
The revised memo has not been approved by DHEC, DSS, or DHHS, but DSS and DHHS provided input.
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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